5th and 6th Grade Newsletter
St John School
Week of May 19- May 23, 2025
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Our Studies this Week

Word of God

12 B The Persecution of the Early
Church

Memory Work— May 23, 2025

1 Peter 5: 8 Have sound
judgment. Be alert. Your
adversary, the Devil, prowls
around like a roaring lion, looking
for someone to devour

Catechism — Lord’s Prayer—Final
Petitions

English—Using us and we with
nouns/ More comma rules

Math 5 —Final Test/ Problem
Solving Challenges

Math 6 -Final Test/ Problem Solving
Challenges

Reading — “Anne of Green Gables”
Final Test MON. Project: TUES.
Science —
Ecosystems/Environments

Social Studies — Ancient Greece
Review

US states and Caps: Test on Entire
US and state facts: MONDAY

P.E. — Handball Games

Writing—End of Year Character
Stories ( TUESDAY)

Technology typing skills/digital
citizenship

Music — Final Songs for fun

POE

TeacherkEase isa great tool for
communicating grades from school to home.
Contact Mr. Wintrone if you have forgotten your
log in.

Worship with us at church!
Saturday evenings at 5pm

Sunday mornings at 9 am

Math Website

For students who would like extra
practice in math, the students have
access to a website called IXL. They
can practice or see videos of the same
lessons from their math book. Here is
the link IXL Itis |XL.com/sign.

Last Day of School Picnic

On Friday, May 23, we will host our last day of
school games and picnic lunch. We will be in
need of many parent volunteers to help things
go smoothly. Please follow the sign-up link
below and see how you can help out. Please
consider signing up to help in at least one way.
Last Day of School Signup

If you would like to volunteer for a game station,
here is a document describing the games. If
you’d like to run a specific game, please indicate
that when you sign up. Please let Mr. Wintrone
(lustin.wintrone@stjohnslib.com) know if you
have any questions about the games. Even if
you can’t run a station, we still need people to
provide supplies such as water balloons and
eggs.

Thank you for considering how you can help
make our last day go smoothly!



https://www.ixl.com/signin
http://ixl.com/sign
https://2571.edulnk.com/e/r261t/OQddH6?__$u__&nk=NjgxYjg5OTEwOWZmMWY4NjlkNmYzYjUxLHRlcmlqb2huc29uMjBAZ21haWwuY29tOjo6b3lvdWtucWx1a3lnYXh5ZQ..
https://2571.edulnk.com/e/r261t/wqi0mB?__$u__&nk=NjgxYjg5OTEwOWZmMWY4NjlkNmYzYjUxLHRlcmlqb2huc29uMjBAZ21haWwuY29tOjo6b3lvdWtucWx1a3lnYXh5ZQ..
https://2571.edulnk.com/e/r261t/S5BlCJ?__$u__&nk=NjgxYjg5OTEwOWZmMWY4NjlkNmYzYjUxLHRlcmlqb2huc29uMjBAZ21haWwuY29tOjo6b3lvdWtucWx1a3lnYXh5ZQ..

No Spelling this week

End of Year Thank-You

On behalf of Mr. Kopczynski and
myself, Mrs. Johnson, we would like to
express our appreciation to all the
families and students who have made
this year SO enjoyable for us. The
students have grown in intellectual
knowledge, but more importantly, also
spiritually. We have truly been blessed
by having such a wonderful partnership
of parents and teachers working
together for the good of our students!
Thank you for all your kind words and
expressions of gratitude! You will
forever hold a special place in our
hearts!

Last Day of School

Students will be cleaning out desks and
handing in books this week. Please
make sure to bring a bag or ziplock
bags in which to put their usable school
supplies to take home. Thanks.



